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The ILC team wants to share a recent webinar from Instructure's VP of Global
Academic Strategy, Ryan Lufkin, that offers an insightful conversation about artificial
intelligence literacy in Higher Education.

Instructure has found that educators are cautiously optimistic about the impact of
generative AI on education, however they are hungry for insights into how to
navigate the world of AI. This webinar discusses strategies that are being adopted to
ensure the implementation of AI is safe, ethical, accessible, equitable, and impactful
for teaching and learning in higher education.

View the webinar and the accompanying slide presentation below or use this link.
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